
Headteacher message 

We said farewell to a group  of year 6 

today as they embarked on their ad-

venture weekend to PGL Marchant’s 

Hill .  They could barely contain their 

excitement. Some of them had 

packed for a full week! They arrived 

safely this afternoon. I am sure that 

they will all have a great time and 

confront fears this weekend.  Looking 

forward to hearing their stories and being kept up to date 

via Class Dojo. 

Photos as proof of illness 

Please refrain from sending photos via email of your chil-

dren when they are unwell as proof of reason for absence.  

A medical note or prescription would suffice.   

Year 2 

Our year 2 children have been fantastic this week.  They 

have been undertaking tests in small groups and have 

coped incredibly well . They have also enjoyed their out-

door learning in our Edible Garden.  In fact today, they 

found a frog which they took to EYFS to share with the chil-

dren. However, not everyone was quite so chuffed to see 

our friendly frog! 

 

 

 

 

Dates for diary 

Class assemblies 

 

 

 

Friday 19th May—Sunday 21st May 

Year 6 PGL residential  

Thursday 25th May 

Class photographs 

Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June  

School Closed half term  

Monday 5th June 

School Close Inset day 

Tuesday 6th June 

Children return to school 

Friday 9th June 

Year 4 trip to London Zoo 

Friday 16th June 

Group trip to London Aquarium 

Attendance Stars 

Purple Butterflies—99.7%! 

KS1— Dahlia class 98.5% 

KS2—Carnation 96.0% 

Whole school— 93.6% 

Our school target is 96% 

Well done to you all! 

You can have non school uniform day on Thursday 

25th May. 

Year 3 Swimming 

Hibiscus have been attending swimming this week.  For 

many children, it is the first time that they have been in a 

swimming pool ; they have overcome their fears and are 

now having the times of their lives! The progress that they 

have made in such a short period of time has been 

astounding.  There have been two children who have also 

moved over into the bigger pool.  Well done! 

Class  Date 

Dahlia Wednesday 26th April 

Hibiscus Wednesday 21st June 

Year 1 Wednesday 14th June 

Butterflies Wednesday 28th June 



  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Year 4 had been waiting a long time to have their own Holi celebration out on 
the field on Wednesday. The weather was finally perfect to celebrate this 

festival of colour, which signifies saying goodbye to the dull colours of Winter 
and hello to the bright colours of Spring and Summer. We used special Holi 

Festival powder and waited for a signal to throw it into the air!  

As you can see, we were covered in powder but we had great fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


